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Date: August 10, 2023 
 
To: Andrea Oquist, Superintendent 
   
From:  Alison Smith, Chief Financial Officer 
 
Re: 2023-24 Tuition Rate 
 

Board Policy JBCB states: as a general rule, the school district does not accept 
nonresident students. The superintendent may make exceptions to this rule in 
accordance with administrative procedures.  One example of an exception may 
be for a student in their senior year who wants to finish school in Livonia Public 
Schools, but their residence has changed. 
 
Board Policy JBCB also states: tuition fees for students accepted by the 
superintendent from outside the school district’s boundaries shall be established 
annually by the Board of Education according to law.  The operation costs and 
membership figures on file with the state for the preceding fiscal year shall be 
used to determine the tuition rate. 
 
Our discussion on this topic is only to establish a tuition rate and does not 
change any of our policies regarding nonresident students. 

 
Please include this item on the August 14, 2023, Finance Committee meeting 
agenda. As always, please let me know if you have any questions. 

 
 
 AS/kv 
 

c: Board of Education 
 
 
 
 


